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On Friday, March 13, we will be having a Pi Day Celebration 
in Ms. Fowler’s class! We will spend each class period 

learning about Pi and its significance, as well as exploring a 
variety of activities related to Pi.  

 
We would like students to bring in any circular, or round 

food item to share with the class. Although we will be asking 
students for any food allergies, please contact Ms. Fowler 

(jfowler@oxfordasd.org) in regard to any concerns. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Pi Day! 
 


